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Notes:  Due to COVID 19 travel restrictions we did not have any of state coaching assignments for the 
2021 season. 

 

Recommendation:  With US Ski and Snowboard requiring all coaches to be certified at minimum Level 100 
beginning Fall 2022.  I am recommending PARA create a committee for Coaches Education that would 
have an operating budget with the sole purpose of creating ample in state Level 100 clinics ahead of the 
Fall 2022. 


